
 

 

Lausanne, June 10th 2015 

 

 

 

 

Re: Invited review, ID (02541925) 

 

Dear Professor Yu, 

 

 

 

We are delighted to hear that you and the reviewers found our review entitled: “Endocrine 
causes of NAFLD” of interest and potentially highly relevant to the World Journal of 
Gastroenterology. 
 
We wish to thank you and the reviewers for the kind, thoughtful and constructive comments 
regarding our manuscript. We have now revised the text and figures to address the 
comments. 
 
We believe these additional revisions have significantly strengthened our manuscript and 
given the great current interest in endocrine diseases and NAFLD, we hope that you will 
now find our review acceptable for publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Dr Francois R Jornayvaz, MD 

Service of Endocrinology, Diabetes and Metabolism 

Lausanne University Hospital 

Rue du Bugnon 46 

1011 Lausanne, Switzerland 


